
 
 
 
Ref. No.: MCHI/GEN/13-14/

 
Dear All, 
  
We had a good discussion between the buyers and the suppliers during our meeting on 
27th December, 2013 at MCHI Office. There were 6 buyers and 4 suppliers present 
during the meeting. 
  
As agreed by all, we will meet again on the 
conclude and finalize the modalities for the first procurement event which we intend to 
do on the 6th January, 2014. 
 
We hereby request your participation on the 4
make this initiative mutually beneficial.
 
Please reply the mail for your confirmation as joining the meeting.
 
 Regards, 
 For MCHI-CREDAI 
 
      Sd/- 
C. P. Goyal 
Chief Manager Finance & Admin
Mobile no. 9322507593 

14/085 
December

We had a good discussion between the buyers and the suppliers during our meeting on 
3 at MCHI Office. There were 6 buyers and 4 suppliers present 

As agreed by all, we will meet again on the 4th Jan-14 at 11.00 am at MCHI office

conclude and finalize the modalities for the first procurement event which we intend to 

We hereby request your participation on the 4th January, 2014 and be present in time to 
make this initiative mutually beneficial. 

Please reply the mail for your confirmation as joining the meeting. 

Chief Manager Finance & Admin 

 

December 30, 2013 

We had a good discussion between the buyers and the suppliers during our meeting on 
3 at MCHI Office. There were 6 buyers and 4 suppliers present 

14 at 11.00 am at MCHI office to 
conclude and finalize the modalities for the first procurement event which we intend to 

present in time to 


